
Request from the Facilities Committee 

As the facilities committee undertakes long range planning, we would like some input from you, the 

members of the Center.  We are especially interested in your views on possible uses for the 

courtyard.  Please take a few minutes to fill out the form below and return it to the Center.  We will 

be reviewing your responses at our meeting in October and reporting the results in the November 

Newsletter.  If interest is high enough, we will schedule a discussion session this winter.    If you 

wish to discuss this with a committee member, please sign with a phone number.  Thank you for 

your help and input. 

Possible uses for the Courtyard Good Idea Would Use Priority (1,2,3…) 

1.  Walking track/paths   _______ ______ ______ 

Exercise stations   _______ ______ ______ 

Comments: 

 

2.  Gardens  

a. Community Gardens  ______ ______ ______ 

b. Flower or veggies  ______ ______ ______ 

c. Willing to work    ______ 

Comments: 

 

3.  Games  

a. Horseshoes   ______ ______ ______ 

b. Shuffle board   ______ ______ ______ 

c. Badminton   ______ ______ ______ 

d. Other __________  ______ ______ ______ 

 Comments: 

 

4.  Seating areas for: 

a. Reading   ______ _______ ______ 

b. Relaxing   ______ _______ ______ 

c. Classroom   ______ _______ ______ 

d. Eating/coffee   ______ _______ ______ 

e. Other  __________  ______ _______ ______ 

Comments: 

 

5.  Other ideas or comments (feel free to use the back)   


